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NTG has entered into a market making agreement with Danske Bank A/S 
 
NTG Nordic Transport Group A/S (“NTG”) hereby announces to have entered into an agreement regarding market making in NTG’s 
shares with Danske Bank A/S.   
 
The market making agreement is effective as of 9 October 2019 and will remain in force until terminated by either NTG or Danske 
Bank A/S. 
 
Additional information 
 
For additional information, please contact: 

 
Christian Jakobsen, CFO +45 76 32 09 89 
 ir@ntg.dk 

 


